
 
Thursday, May 19, 2022 

Dear FSE Families, 

We had another excellent week of learning at Fort Saskatchewan Elementary! Our grade 
six students went to Birch Bay and completed Part A of the English Language Arts 
Provincial Achievement Exam. We have a short time left until the end if the school year, 
but there is still so much learning left to do. Thank you to our families for ensuring students 
are coming to school rested and ready to learn!  

Our gratitude and appreciation go out to Coop for providing cupcakes, cookies, and water 
for our kindergarten Mother’s Day Tea and Home Depot for donating bird feeders and 
work aprons for our kindergarten Father’s Day project! Another community superstar is 
realtor Tom Allison who has donated $1000 to support our breakfast program! Thank you 
for your generosity! Another huge kudos goes out to Dustine Vicic and the entire FSE 
staff who ensured things kept running smoothly in my absence! I feel so fortunate to have 
such a supportive and caring school community! 

School Council/Parent Society 

BRING IN YOUR BOTTLES! Our Parent Society will be holding a Bottle Drive in the 
parking lot on Tuesday, May 24 from 2:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Drive by and drop off any 
of your empty bottles in the bottle depot trailer to help raise funds for future Parent Society 
purchases which supports our students. 

We held our last School Council/Parent Society meeting of this school year on 
Wednesday, May 18 at 5:30 p.m. On behalf of the students and staff at FSE, I would like 
to sincerely thank Caitlyn Zabrick, Lauren Taubenheim, and Nicole Way, our executive 
team, who have donated so much of their time to help make FSE such an amazing place 
to be! If you are interested in learning more about the School Council or Parent Society 
feel free to reach out via email at fseparentsociety@gmail.com. 

Want to order Hot Lunch? Click here! 

Hot Lunch  

• Friday June 3 ~ Boston Pizza (cut off to order is May 24) 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/FortSaskElementary/


Caregiver Education Series 

The Caregiver Education Team is proud to offer free mental health programming for 
parents and caregivers of children and youth through our partnership with the Mental 
Health Foundation. In response to the global pandemic, programming continues to be 
offered virtually at this time.  

CYF Caregiver Education May 2022 Newsletter. 

 

Important Dates in May: 

May 20 ~ School Closure Day ~ No School for Staff and Students 

May 23 ~ Victoria Day ~ No School for Staff and Students 

May 24 ~ Cut off for ordering June 3 Hot Lunch ~ Parent Society Bottle Drive 2:30 
p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

May 27 ~ Hot Lunch ~ Dress like a Tacky Tourist Day! 

Looking ahead to June: 

June 1 ~ Early dismissal 

June 3 ~ Hot Lunch 

June 15 ~ Gr. 6 PAT Math Part A 

June 17 ~ ‘Not a Backpack Day!’ ~ Have lunch with your kids day! (weather 
permitting) 

June 19 ~ Father’s Day 

June 20 ~ Gr. 6 PAT Math Part B 

June 21 ~ National Indigenous Peoples Day 

June 22 ~ Gr. 6 PAT Science 

June 23 ~ Gr. 6 PAT Social Studies 

June 24 ~ Gr. 6 PAT ELA Part B 

June 27 ~ Gr. 6 Celebration! 

June 28 ~ Last day for students! Report published online 

June 29 ~ Last operational day for staff 

I hope everyone enjoys the extra-long weekend and takes some time to rest and relax. 

https://mentalhealthfoundation.ca/
https://mentalhealthfoundation.ca/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_Pgfssp7cwBBvevh85q7_ynIrGBQb7Ap/view


As always, if you have questions or concerns feel free to reach out to me at 780-998-
7771 or shelby.labrecque@eips.ca.  

Sincerely, 

Shelby Labrecque, M. Ed.  

Principal 

Fort Saskatchewan Elementary School 
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